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As a resident of St Johns it is super important to me that we don’t get trapped in case 

of an earthquake. We have a baby on the way, and my husband works off the 

peninsula. We really need access to medical vehicles and hospitals, as well as the 

ability get out if need be or have others come to us for assistance.  

Please support emergency route access for St Johns - this is a really high priority! 

Thank you so much! 


